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Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:

1. Acknowledgement of the CFP Program Standards Committee Report;

2. Thanking the Committee members; and,

3. That a letter be sent to the FDA recommending that:

· the FDA continue to send the Retail Resource Disk to all enrolled jurisdictions and that a hard copy be provided to enrolled jurisdictions only if requested.

· the following documents be made available on the FDA web site: 

· summary of Program Standards changes from 2007 and 2009

· the two most current versions of the Program Standards (currently, 2007 and 2009)

· all Supplemental Tools and Materials

· the FDA Data Collection Manual

It is the policy of the Conference for Food Protection to not accept Issues that would endorse a brand name or a commercial proprietary process.
